
Planning &
Environment

Development Assessment Systems &
Approvals
Mining Projects
Phone: 9228 6308
Email: howard.reed@planning.nsw.gov.au

Mr Troy Favell
Environment and Community Manager
Wambo Coal Pty Ltd
PMB 1

Singleton NSW 2330

Dear Mr Favell

North Wambo Underground Mine
Development of First Workings adjacent to Longwall l0

I refer to your letter dated 6 May 2014 regarding the development of additional first workings
(for proposed Longwall 104) at the North Wambo Underground Mine. The Department has
given this matter careful consideration.

The Department's view is that the development of additional first workings, as detailed in
your letter, is authorised by or is othen¡vise generally in accordance with the development
consent granted to DA 305-7-2003, as modified.

Yours sincerely

åll^trr t2/5ttq:

David Kitto
Director
Mining Projects
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